
Dear Deer Lake School families,

Cambridge Uniforms is the proud supplier of the Deer Lake School uniform. 
For Deer Lake School families who are familiar with our services we look forward to assisting you 
again this season. For new Deer Lake School families, welcome to Cambridge Uniforms.  

Our retail stores remain closed, however, our commitment is to provide you with care and attention 
throughout your online experience. We recommend that your uniform orders are placed by:

New Students: June 30th
Returning Students: July 10th 

We are pleased to offer a 5% discount on all orders placed online from June 21st to July 5th, 2021.

Please review the clickable links below which will connect you to our website, our online uniform 
fittings, our help line and our other contact information.  

If you have any questions please reach out to us.  We would love to hear from you.

We look forward to assisting you and your family.

Warm regards,
Cambridge Uniforms  
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